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The Earthquake Canada reported today, 4 March 2019,
that a 4.6 magnitude earthquake struck Central Alberta at
5:55 a.m.

The earthquake was felt in Red Deer and Sylvan Lake, Alberta.
Filipino nationals affected by the earthquake may contact the

Philippine Consulate General in Calgary at cell no. 587-577-1524
or email address calgarypcg. ATN@gmail.com.

Thank you.
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